
27th March 2018 

                                                        ‘ECO DAY’ preparation  
Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

On Friday 13th April we are having an ‘Eco Day’ for all children in the school. On this day we are 

planning to continue to  develop our outside areas including the ‘trough boxes’ at the front of the 

school. To accommodate this, we would ask that all children come dressed in their own clothes. We 

will be outside for some of the tasks therefore it may be best that they wear old clothes which you 

would not mind getting a little muddy!  

 

To ensure the day is as much of a success as possible the Eco Committee are asking for some 

resources which they will be able to use in different areas around the school. These items include 

the following: old children’s wellington boots, sleepers / tree trunks, long logs and any beech 

hedging.  If you can donate any of these items we would be very grateful!  

 

Today, your child is bringing home a marigold seed which they have planted in class. We are asking 

that each child grows their plant and brings it back to school with them on Thursday 12th April. We 

are planning to create a large ‘50’ with all the plants the children have grown!  

 

Please note: As it is only a two day week when we return after Easter Mrs McMaster is making 

Thursday 12th April also a non-uniform day – therefore both the 12th & 13th April will be non-uniform 

days in school.  

Thank you  

A McCullagh and J Davis  (Eco Coordinators) 

 


